5051 Greenland Drive
Kalamazoo, MI  49009


November 9, 2010

Mr. Stephen Schaefer

8943 Treetop Lane
Kalamazoo, MI 49004



Dear Mr. Schaefer:

Thank you for placing me at Portage Northern High School for my student teaching experience.  It was such a great experience working at Northern.  The administration, staff, and students made me feel welcome from day one.

I particularly enjoyed learning from my host teachers – Mrs. Meyer and Mr. Swinehart.  I have learned a great deal from both that will help me in my future classroom.  The students at Northern were wonderful to work with as well.  I especially enjoyed my first hour keyboarding class.  The students in this keyboarding class were the most well behaved students I worked with.  These students worked very hard at mastering the keyboard.  I enjoyed their enthusiasm and positive attitudes.  They have been a pleasure to work with each day.
Thanks again for placing me at Portage Northern.  I would love to work at Northern and will keep my eyes open for future openings.

Sincerely,

Alison Stuut

Intern Teacher, Central Michigan University

Enclosure

Mr. – Male

Mrs. – Married Woman

Ms. – Unsure, widowed, divorced, older/single woman

Miss – young lady, unmarried
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